
  

 

   

 
End-of-Program Audit 

 

We are missing you! 
 
With Easter in five days, you’ll want to have your audit filed and out of the 
way. Now is the time to get your 2024 Cookie End-of-Program Audit filed. 
 
Your unaudited troop not only impacts the Girl Scouts in your troop, but your 
service unit and council. What happens: 

• Girl Scouts in the troop will not be eligible to receive invitations to 
attend the Elite Entrepreneur Experiences. 

• Troop will not receive girl or volunteer recognitions. 

https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=e554858269139321bd6192ab2239b8e1e54df8b017c642bf2cda206611f4c17b50fe85ce719e0b710e6eb7635bb8157573b08c8f63cac707
https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=e5548582691393214d2bc4195c27b08fcd7aac19b40a847b182c1182da1d7c764e1e2e4f901f44bf674b307b538a9a0cc07ea7e1a4444e14


• Troop will not receive Program Credits. 
• Troop will not be eligible to participate in the next product program. 
• Service Unit will not receive SU proceeds that help fund SU activities and 

events. 

Here are the current approved audit submission standings by Service Unit: 

• SU70 The Standouts: 20 percent 
• SU71 Tumbleweed: 7 percent 
• SU72 SW Sunflowers: 0 percent 
• SU73 Marigolds: 21 percent 
• SU74 Victory Rock of the High Plains: 23 percent 
• SU75 The Innovators: 22 percent 
• SU76 SuPERB 76: 0 percent 
• SU77 Peacekeepers: 0 percent 
• SU78 Trailblazers: 0 percent 
• SU79 Sacajawea: 12 percent 
• SU80 Wheatbelt: 17 percent 
• SU81 McPHarMar: 17 percent 
• SU82 Slate Creek: 0 percent 
• SU83 CCOLM: 16 percent 
• SU84 Eastwood: 9 percent 
• SU85 Cowley County: 0 percent 
• SU86 Go-Getters: 20 percent 
• SU87 Keeper of the Plains: 22 percent 
• SU88 Super Troopers: 11 percent 
• SU89 Sunflower: 17 percent 
• SU90 Sedgwick County Southwest: 20 percent 
• SU91 Flamingo Meadow: 8 percent 
• SU92 Seikooc: 20 percent 

Need help? Here are some resources: 

• Cookie End-of-Program Audit instructions 
• Your Service Unit Product Organizer 

https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=e5548582691393218d0c424bc347bb58746c8930c694bc2f1a2f78e7a4c165012c375503a209fe1d937f20633eee442e34125840e26b3345


• Your Product Program Specialist (council staff) 

Submit your 2024 Cookie End-of-Program Audit >> 
   
Note: You must receive an email back from your Product Program Specialist at 
the council indicating that your audit is approved for the End-of-Program Audit 
to be complete for the season. 

 

  

Reminders: 
 

The final edition of Cookie Corner will be April 9. 

               

      

Have a question? Don't be shy! 
Contact us for more information. 
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